
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from Charlotte: 
 
Welcome back to school, I hope 
everyone had a relaxing half term 
break.  

This term in class we are learning about…  
 
This half term our topic is called ‘The Scented Garden’. We will be learning 
about plants through our science lessons and will be planting seeds of our own. 
We will also be exploring climate changes in different countries learning about 
why different plants grow in different places.    

Important Reminders: 
 
As you are now aware our weekly 
homework can all be completed online 
using the Spelling Shed website or app. 
Children will also use this website to 
complete their weekly maths 
homework.  
If you need another copy of your 
child’s user name or password please 
come and see me.  
If you do not have access to the internet 
at home please sign your child up to 
homework after school club via the 
school office.   
 
 
Children who do not complete their 
homework will attend a homework club 
on a Monday lunch time.  
 
We will be awarding stickers and prizes 
to everyone who completes their 
homework weekly. 
 
Please remember that as we move 
towards the summer term we are 
working on promoting independence 
ready for year two. Please allow 
children to come up to the cloakroom 
on their own each morning.  
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School Trip   
 
We will be attending the Botanical 
Gardens during this half term. Please 
look out for the permission slip which 
will be sent via Parent Mail soon.    
 
Parents Evening  
 
Parents evening will take place on 
Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th March. 
Please sign up to a slot on the 
classroom door.  


